
  
  

 

 

 
     

      

      

    

    
  

   
      

 

   
  

  
   

 
  

 
 

  
    

 
  

    
  

 
     

 
   

   

  
   

   

Township of Brock Interoffice Memorandum 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

From: Maralee Drake, Deputy Clerk 

Subject: Beaverton Harbour Advisory Committee (BHAC) – Sculpture Recommendation 

Date: Friday, June 4, 2021 

On May 10, 2021 Committee adopted Resolution Number 23-6 “That the Committee receive 
communication 644 for information; and That the Committee defer this communication to June 
14, 2021 Committee of the Whole meeting to allow the Beaverton Harbour Advisory Committee 
time for consider” in regard to Communication No. 644/21 – Interoffice Memorandum – 
Beaverton Skywoman Project. 

At the June 2, 2021 BHAC Meeting the following motion was adopted for Council consideration 
of a sculpture for the Beaverton Harbour. 

“The Beaverton Harbour Advisory Committee recommends that Brock Council move forward 
and approve the gift of a freestanding stainless steel kinetic sculpture for the Beaverton Harbour 
area, and that Council carefully consider the following points while finalizing and approving the 
offered public art sculpture: 

• Public art is a value add for our communities and the proposed piece by an 
Internationally acclaimed artist who resides in Brock Township should be viewed as a 
terrific opportunity for Brock. 

• The sculpture should be a key component of an improvement plan for the harbour that 
compliments and integrates well with current and potential harbour area leisure and 
boating amenities and activities. 

• It is recommended that the sculpture be located in the best available area that produces 
sightlines from both the land and Lake Simcoe. Interim and final location may be 
required. 

• All financial implications for the Township such as site preparation, sculpture installation 
and ongoing care and maintenance should be clarified at the outset within a doable 
budget that works for all stakeholders. 

• Final approval of the sculpture design and final location to be approved by Council.” 

It is also important to note that Ron Baird has advised that should the gift a sculpture be 
accepted by Council, that the statue will be a new design and not the originally proposed 
Skywoman design. 

If this document is required in an alternate format upon request. 
Please contact the Clerk’s Department at 705-432-2355. 
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Township of Brock lnteroffice Memorandum

To: Mayor and Members of Council

From: Maralee Drake, Deputy Clerk

Subject: Beaverton Harbour Advisory Committee (BHAC) — Sculpture Recommendation

Date: Friday, June 4, 2021

On May 10, 2021 Committee adopted Resolution Number 23-6 “That the Committee receive
communication 644 for information; and That the Committee defer this communication to June
14, 2021 Committee of the Whole meeting to allow the Beaverton Harbour Advisory Committee
time for consider” in regard to Communication No. 644/21 — lnteroffice Memorandum —
Beaverton Skywoman Project.

At the June 2, 2021 BHAC Meeting the following motion was adopted for Council consideration
of a sculpture for the Beaverton Harbour.

“The Beaverton Harbour Advisory Committee recommends that Brock Council move forward
and approve the gift of a freestanding stainless steel kinetic sculpture for the Beaverton Harbour
area, and that Council carefully consider the following points while finalizing and approving the
offered public art sculpture:

. Public art is a value add for our communities and the proposed piece by an
Internationally acclaimed artist who resides in Brock Township should be viewed as a
terrific opportunity for Brock.

. The sculpture should be a key component of an improvement plan for the harbour that
compliments and integrates well with current and potential harbour area leisure and
boating amenities and activities.

. It is recommended that the sculpture be located in the best available area that produces
sightlines from both the land and Lake Simcoe. Interim and final location may be
required.

. All financial implications for the Township such as site preparation, sculpture installation
and ongoing care and maintenance should be clarified at the outset within a doable
budget that works for all stakeholders.

. Final approval of the sculpture design and final location to be approved by Council.”

It is also important to note that Ron Baird has advised that should the gift a sculpture be
accepted by Council, that the statue will be a new design and not the originally proposed
Skywoman design.

If this document is required in an alternate format upon request.
Please contact the Clerk’s Department at 705-432-2355.
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End of Memorandum 

Respectfully submitted, 

Maralee Drake 
Deputy Clerk 

If this document is required in an alternate format upon request. 
Please contact the Clerk’s Department at 705-432-2355. 

End of Memorandum

Respectfully submitted,

Maralee Drake
Deputy Clerk

If this document is required in an alternate format upon request.
Please contact the Clerk’s Department at 705-432-2355.


